TOLLGATE WAY ASSOCIATION

October 16, 1997 Meeting

The Tollgate Way meeting was brought to order at 7:30 pm on October 16, 1997 by President, John Bond. The following Board Members were in attendance:

Mary Klappa Marge Zitzman Edie Smolinski

The Financial Report was given by the Treasurer, Edie Smolinski. The President reported that approx. \$4,000 has be allotted for the landscapeing of which \$2,300 was still to be completed. It was decided that common association plantings should always be used for common association properties. The example was the removal of the maple from 124 to go to 115 and not to the back of 124's property as had been requested. It was decided that the Landscape Committed Committee would be given \$1,000 to complete their transplanting which would include the maple tree at 124.

It was decided by the Board that Carl Zirk would be hired to remove the lights from the four poles that are out and Mary Klappa would take them to Appliance Fix-it to be repaired. It was requested that this project will completed as soon as possible.

Living Colors contract was tabled until the comments from the Landscape Committee were received by the Board. At that time, the Board will address the 1998 Budget.

The Annual Meeting to elect officers will be held on Sunday evening, November 23, 1997, at 4:00pm. Edna Frady will host this meeting at her home.

Christmas Party discussion was tabled until the next meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:15pm.

Respectfully submitted by:

Mary Klappa Secretary Tollgate Way Association